
July 8, 2010 

Ms. Zoe Littlepage 
Littlepage Booth 
2043 A W. Main Street 
Houston, TX 77098 

Dear Ms. Littlepage: 

CoLoRADO WoMEN's BAR 
ASSOCIATION 

5025 Kipling Street 
Suite 200 

Wheat Ridge, Colorado 80033 
(303) 831-1040 • Fax (303) 831-1064 
www.cwba.org • execdir@cwba.org 

As we reflect on this year's CWBA Convention, we want to extend our heartfelt "Thank you" for 
serving as a member of the distinguished faculty at the 33rd Annual CWBA Convention. CWBA 
Conventions have a history of offering interesting, informative, and insightful programs, which we 
could not provide without the generous support and participation of our speakers. 

We received very positive comments from Convention participants this year. Your program was 
especially popular with attendees. We hope that your experience at our Convention was positive, 
too, and that you will consider participating again in the future. Your participation will be 
acknowledged in the next issue of the CWBA's newsletter, The Advocate, distributed to all 
CWBA members. Again, our thanks. 

Very truly yours, 

~~~ \1t~ 
Mary Holverstott 
Executive Director 
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